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This bill is just another assault on rural Oregon and its residents. This will affect us 

economically, especially our under represented communities and low income class.  

This is especially discriminatory and leaves Oregon open to lawsuits.  Have you 

taken into account how our already bad housing shortage will be further damaged by 

this bill?  You have to stop this madness.  


